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Redbird Vocal Music

Friend us on Facebook
Redbird Vocal Music Public Group | Facebook  

      Contact us at deperechoirs@gmail.com

Individual Music Account Fundraising 
Opportunities are available through Scrip. 
Check out the website for more 
information.   Redbird Vocal Music

Financially Speaking
Our current balance on our 
account is approximately 
$9000. Major expenses 
include Wisconsin Singers.

  Upcoming RBVM 
Fundraisers

● Jan 31 - Redbird 
Red Carpet

● Feb 8 - Wisconsin 
Singers

● March 15-16 - 
Solo Ensemble 
Competition at 
DPHS

● April 6 - Dance 
Camp

We are less than 2 months away from our Redbird Red Carpet (RBRC) event!
What is it?  RBRC is a major fundraising event, raising over $11K in the last 2 
years.  RBRC is an evening filled with music, raffle baskets, 50/50 raffles, silent 
auction, and desserts. It features both ChiStreet Singers and Jam Session sets 
along with lounge style performances by our DPHS students.  
We need you! How can you help?

● Solicit donations from friends/businesses for raffle baskets or silent 
auction

● Solicit desserts for the evening
● Work the evening of the event(sign up will be coming)
● Advertise the event(posters will be available)
● Buy tickets!

Please look for future messengers from Mrs. Cummings, who will be 
sending out updates regularly,  and watch Facebook for links to signups 
and ticket sales.

If you solicit a donation and need a tax letter for the business, please 
contact us at our email address:  deperechoirs@gmail.com  
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